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19 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher, 
 
I am inviting children from all Island primary schools to take part in my 2023 Christmas Card 
Competition. 
 
This exciting competition gives the children an opportunity to showcase their artistic skills 
and the winning design will be used as my digital Christmas card this year. 
 
The deadline for all entries is Friday, 24 November 2023 and the winner will be announced 
the following week. Schools will be responsible for collating the children’s artwork and 
sending them to my office.  All entries can be sent via email to iowmp@parliament.uk or 
posted to my office at: Office of Bob Seely MP, Northwood House, Ward Avenue, Cowes 
PO31 8AZ. 
 
Please note that the winner’s name, age, and school, along with their design, will be 
published in the media. I may share other children’s designs, and these too may be made 
public. There is a tick box option in the entry form which gives consent for the child’s details 
to be shared in the media. Please do not tick if details are to be kept confidential. 
 
I look forward to seeing all the children’s creative designs and thank you in advance for 
taking part. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Robert Seely MBE MP 
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